
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref:  ND/WAJ 
 
13 May 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Many thanks to all of our parents and members of the community for following Ebbw 
Fawr on Twitter.  We have had some very positive feedback on how informative and 
instant this form of communication is. 
 
We would now like to Tweet images of our students at work in school as well as 
photographs of achievements and events.  Please be aware that we will never 
identify names of children alongside photos/images for safeguarding purposes. 
 
If you object to your child’s image being shared on the school website, newsletters or 
social media please contact Mrs Nerys Davies, Secondary Phase Director at 
ndavies@ebbwfawr.co.uk or telephone the school on 01495 354690 and we will 
ensure that your child’s image is never included. 
 
Thank you for your support this term and may I remind you that Friday 27 May is a 
staff training day, so this half term ends for students on Thursday 26 May and  will 
recommence on Monday 6 June 2016.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Nerys Davies 
Secondary Phase Director 
 
 

mailto:ndavies@ebbwfawr.co.uk

